
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

      September 17, 2017                         Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                                  Collections  - 9/10/17 
 

           Sun.    -  Sept.    17     8:00 a.m.      Bill & Marilyn Kruger - Family     Sunday………….$  931.00   

      Wed.   -  Sept.    20     8:30 a.m. Catherine Carey - Gerry & Kelly Johnson  Church Repair…..$    25.00 

      Sun.    -  Sept.    24     8:00 a.m. Bradley Baudino - Mary & Jim Baudino          Mixing Bowl…....$    13.00 

                      “Your offering is most appreciated!”  

           Food Pantry Item(s) for the month of September - Pancake mix and/or syrup                   

                           “….love one another as I have loved you.” 

      Sunday Mass:               October Stewardship                                       
                   

      Lector:   L. Miller                   Servers:   H. & C. Boucher                     Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, S. Carey & K. Vint 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Second collection next Sunday, Sept 24
th

 - “Christ is our Hope arrives in your mailbox each month, filled with educational stories 
about our faith, personal journeys, and news in our parishes. This magazine keeps the seven counties of our Diocese connected 
by sharing the Good News with each other. On behalf of Bishop Conlon, please prayerfully consider making a generous donation 
to this year’s Christ is our Hope Magazine appeal. To make a gift online, visit our website at www.jolietdioceseappeal.org. Or 
simply write a check to Christ is our Hope Magazine Appeal and mail to: Diocese of Joliet–Development Office, 16555 Weber 
Road, Crest Hill, IL 60403. Thank you for helping everyone in our Diocese to stay connected!” (Laurie’s note:  Envelopes are also 

included in your weekly Offertory Envelope sets.) 

 Attention CCD Parents - If you haven’t already registered your child/children for the 2017-18 CCD Program, you can do so 

this morning after Mass.  Registration forms are in the back of the church.  A form is required for each child.  Classes begin 

this morning.    

 Undy Sunday - By following the lead of our CCD Program, Sacred Heart is helping Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet and 

the individuals and families they serve by collecting NEW underwear, undershirts, socks, and diapers for children and adults 

from low-income households.  Collection boxes will be available in the back of the church for the next couple of Sundays.  

This the latest info we have from the chairperson:  “If parishioners ask about any items that we may specifically need for 
Undy Sunday, this is our wish list:  Diapers and wipes - Underwear/t-shirts/socks for children, women and men of varying 
sizes (especially ladies s/m/l; girls & teen girls all sizes; boys & teen boys boxers all sizes)  - Adult diapers (panty or brief 
style) - Please note: No men's XL or XXL sizes needed.  (Laurie’s note:  If you have already purchased these items, and you do 

not wish to exchange them, please go ahead & donate them anyway.  We’re sure, at some point, they will be utilized.)  Thank 
you! We are grateful for all donations!  :)  For more information on Undy Sunday or how you can help with a donation, 
please call Claudia Rodriguez at 815-724-1140 or email crodriguez@cc-doj.org.”   

 Braidwood Knights of Columbus #1574 Fall Mum Sale - Order forms are available in the vestibule - Orders/payment due 

today, Sept. 17
th
 - Checks should be made out to “Braidwood Knights of Columbus” - Give your order to Lee Miller or place 

it in the offertory basket - Mums delivered to Sacred Heart next Sunday, Sept. 24
th
.  Proceeds benefit the Living Alternatives 

Pregnancy Resource Center in Coal City. 

 Mobile Food Pantry - tomorrow, Monday Sept. 18
th
 - 4 p.m. - St. Lawrence parking lot in South Wilmington - Volunteers 

needed.  Volunteers are asked to please report to the church at 3:00 p.m.  

 Parish Council meeting this coming Tuesday, Sept. 19
th
, at 7:00 p.m., in the parish house next door. All Parishioners are 

welcome to attend!    

 The final WATCH (We Are The CHurch) raffle winners are - Aug. 31
st
 $50.00 winner - Rich Wilson - ticket purchased here 

at Sacred Heart - $500.00 winner - Dan Snow - ticket purchased from St. Michael’s WATCH Community in Streator - 

$1,000.00 winner - Lisa Gass - ticket purchased here at Sacred Heart.  Congrats to all the winners throughout the year…and 

in year’s past!     

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “The Church’s teaching on marital sexuality is an invitation …to receive the gift of God’s love and care, and 

to let this gift inform and transform us, so we may share that love with each other and with the world.” - USCCB, “Married 

Love and the Gift of Life,” © 2006, https://goo.gl/eKhtav.        

 Stewardship - September 17, 2017 - Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time - “As stewards of Jesus, we are called to 

forgive others as God forgives us.  Often it is easier to ask for and accept forgiveness than it is to forgive others for wrongs 

they have committed or debts they owe.  Let us live as prayerful and forgiving people, ever-mindful of the love, mercy, and 

forgiveness that God has shown us.” 
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